
From: Christopher Taliaferro <Christopher.Taliaferro@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 6:07 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Trip to LA. 

 

  

 

Hello Steve, 

 

  

 

Please accept this correspondence as notification and pursuant to the ethics ordinance, that on April 22, 

2025, through April 25, 2025, I went on a business trip with the Alternative Schools Network (ASN) to Los 

Angeles, California for the purpose to reviewing their network of alternative schools.  The flight and 

accommodations were paid for by the ASN. If there are any other reportable requirement, please let me 

know at your earliest convenience.   

 

  

 

Chris Taliaferro 

 

  

 

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 

Get Outlook for Android 

 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 



hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 


